
 

With the holiday season approaching, Hospice of the Heartland  
announces it’s annual Lights of Life Program. 

The goal of this program is to increase community awareness and 
understanding of the work being done by Hospice of the Heartland, while at 

the same time, raising funds to support that work. 
A tax-deductible gift of $12 will light a bulb in memory/honor  

of a loved one.  
 

You are invited to attend a memorial service and tree-lighting ceremony at 
 

Kossuth Regional Health Center, Algona 

Sunday, December 8, 2024 at 1:00pm. 
 

Donor’s Name (as you would like it to appear in the program):________________________________   

Address:_________________________________ 

City, State, Zip_________________________________________    

$________ enclosed for _______ (number) Lights of Life. 

 

Please place a light in memory/honor of: 

_____________________            _____________________ 

_____________________            _____________________  

_____________________            _____________________      

Checks for $12.00 per light are to be made payable and mailed to: 

Hospice of the Heartland, Kossuth Regional Health Center, 1515 South Phillips, Algona, IA 50511 
**Forms must be received by December 1st to be included in the program.** 

Hospice of the Heartland’s 

Lights Of Life Ceremony 
2024 


